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Holiday Cheer For Those Overseas
As a special holiday gift to our deployed Service Members, we 
mailed care packages overseas. We recognize being separated 
from your family is di�cult and we hope when the care package 
was received we spread some holiday cheer.

Thank You To SCARWF
Thank you to the volunteers from SCARWF who donated 75 
turkeys, pies, and all the sides. Every year they bless our families 
with everything they need to prepare Thanksgiving dinner.

Friendly Reminder
Our core value is safety. Do you know the warnings from your 
smoke detectors? If it chirps once the battery is low, contact the 
o�ce and we will submit a work order to drop o� replacement 
batteries. If it chirps 3 times in a row that indicates the unit is 
faulty and must be replaced. Contact the o�ce who will submit 
a work order. If the alarm sounds please call 911 immediately for 
the �re department and contact maintenance. 844.887.6840

Our Maintenance Team is Growing! 
Please welcome Rivers, Daniel, Tina, and Luis. They each bring a 
special skill to Deluz and will be a great addition to the team. We 
strive to continuously improve our property and provide 5 Star 
Service to our residents.

SAVE THE DATES
January 4th
National Trivia Day - Follow us on Facebook and play along.

January 15th
Wear your favorite hat or DIY hat you made from crafting. Please 
feel free to get silly and have some fun with it.

January 23rd
Who doesn't love pie? Share your favorite recipe and post a 
photo or video of your baking expertise. If you don't have a 
favorite recipe and you do not want to share your baking 
mishap, feel free to share a photo of you eating a delicious slice 
of pie. We can save your New Year's resolution for later.
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Happy New Year!  I hope the start of 
this year �nds you and your loved ones 
healthy and happy.  I wanted to take 
this time to thank all of you who 
participated in the collection of toys 
for the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve 
Toys for Tots program.  Twenty-six of our 

communities across the U.S. participated and collected 
thousands of toys for this program that brings holiday joy to 
more than seven million disadvantaged children each season. 
Hunt is proud to support this holiday tradition, and we’re 
grateful for your generosity.  As we enter the new year, we are 
partnering with the American Red Cross to help address the 
critically low blood supply levels.  If you are healthy, we 
encourage you to consider donating blood.  For those who 
have recovered from Coronavirus, donating your plasma can 
help up to 4 coronavirus patients in need.  For other ways you 
can help, go to www.redcross.org. Watch for information on 
mobile blood donation locations in January and February 
within our communities. 

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities
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